Wellfleet Non-Resident Taxpayer's Association (WNRTA)

Distribution date: September 14, 2014

Letter from WNRTA President, Susan Reverby

Letter to our Members:

One day last week I said my family: "I left that at home." I was home but clearly in Wellfleet in my head and heart. I suspect all of us have done that in one way or another. This is just a short note to tell you that the Wellfleet Nonresident Taxpayers Association knows this is how many of you feel.

Over the summer there was much focus on safety in its broadest sense: from the Pilgrim Power Plant, Route 6 and the town roads. The terrible accidents in August kept the roads firmly in our minds. In addition, I met with the police chief, the town moderator, and the town administrator and attended a Board of Selectmen's meeting to introduce myself and to remind them of the importance of our organization. Several of the WNRTA board members met with representatives from the non-resident associations in Provincetown, Eastham and Truro to compare information. Even when most have gone off Cape for the off-season for us, WNRTA keeps abreast of happenings in the town that affect us all.

I wanted to remind you that we have a blog on our website page (https://wnrta.wordpress.com) that keeps you up to date on information. We have links on our website (http://www.wnrta.org) for more.

I need to ask you for two things right now. First as mundane as it sounds, we cannot function without your paying your dues and getting your neighbors who are also part-time taxpaying homeowners to pay as well. Please respond to the dues notice as quickly as possible and use the links below.

Second, our long time administrator Jean Schaefer is retiring. It is hard to imagine this organization without her. We will be posting an

advertisement for this position within the week. If you know someone who might be interested, please contact us with the words

Administrative Consultant in the subject heading at wnrta@comcast.net.

For those of you who get to come to Wellfleet in this most beautiful time of year, enjoy the quiet and splendor. I wish you all a peaceful and happy year.

Susan Reverby, WNRTA President

(If you have already paid your WNRTA dues anytime in 2014, your dues are up to date. THANK YOU!)

TWO WAYS TO PAY YOUR DUES:

- 1) Personal Check (Mail to WNRTA, P. O. Box 1323, Wellfleet, MA 02667.
- 2) Paypal, Master Card, Visa, Discover: Just click on the links below.

(To use Paypal, enter your email address and Paypal Password. (To use MC, Visa, Discover: click on the words "Don't have a Paypal Account" and follow the subsequent instructions.

FOR INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIPS (\$15), CLICK ON THE FOLLOWING LINK:

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=MVCXU7RR6AQ3Y

FOR FAMILY MEMBERSHIPS (\$25), CLICK ON THE FOLLOWING LINK:

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted button id=K64WKJPBMPYAC

TO GIVE A COMBINATION OF DUES AND A DONATION, CLICK ON THE FOLLOWING LINK:

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_sxclick&hosted button id=XXETV3RLZDUHA

Donations are ALWAYS welcome!

WNRTA@COMCAST.NET

Quick Links...WNRTA Website

Contact Information

email: wnrta@comcast.net

phone: 508-349-1078 (Jean Schaefer)